
Agenda 

Town Council 

 

MERRIMACK RIVERFRONT PROJECT 

 

Tuesday, April 22
nd

 @ 10:15am 

Old Head Brick Yard – Merrimack Street, Hooksett, NH 

 
Governor Maggie Hassan will be making a speech on this exceptional land conservation 

project that has significant historical elements along the east bank of the Merrimack 

River in Hooksett, NH.  Attending this event are LCHIP (Land and Community Heritage 

Investment Program), DES Commissioner, Executive Director of the Forestry Society 

and more.  

 

The event will be located at the Old Head Brick Yard – Merrimack Street, Hooksett, NH. 

This posting is being done in the event the majority of the Town Council attend 

(quorum). 


